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Please support the Inglis house designation as a historic district.  It would be unconscionable to allow 
this beautiful house to be destroyed or remodeled in such a way as to destroy its historic importance.  
There are very few of these houses left in Michigan and this one must be preserved for the 
generations to come.  It is a gem of historic significance.

Thank you for your consideration.
Naomi Gilbert and Pieter Vreede
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